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Minutes of August 27, 2009
Golden Corral, Davenport IA

Call to order: 12:01 PM by Past President Anderson.

Members Present: Jeff Hindman, Brad Chumbley, Louis Sandoval, Brad Saunders, Bob Buck,
Kent Anderson, Ed Vize, Chris Eriksen, Greg Thorpe, Denny Mesick, Jay McCowan, George
Lundahl, Max Adams, lesse Diaz, Jim Chapman, Ron Winckler, Chris Brown, Gary Gibney, Bill
Newberry, KJ Whitley, Bruce Crowe, Matt Alberts

Guests Present: Brandy Talbot, Arlee Scott, Andrew Scott, Ron Boland

Secretary/Treasurer’s Report: The Financial Report was submitted by Greg Thorpe. Chapman
made a motion to approve, second by Sandoval. A voice vote was taken, motion carried. The
Minutes from the July 23 meeting were submitted by Greg Thorpe. Chapman made a motion to
approve, second by Sandoval. A voice vote was taken, motion carried.

Committee Reports: Education- Buck gave an update on upcoming training sessions, as always
looking for help and ideas. He has been in contact with Pella, 3M and a company that sells
accessibility products.

Unified Code Adoption Committee- Lots of progress, IPMC, IBC, IEBC completed, IRC is still a
work in progress but getting closer. Discussion will begin next week on the NEC, asking all
electrical inspectors to show up. Trying to create handouts to describe confusing sections, a
couple samples were passed around. Looking for volunteers to help create more handouts.

Old Business: There was discussion about the ICC Annual conference in Baltimore. Crowe made
a motion that Thorpe represent the Chapter, seconded by Sandoval. QCCA Woodworking &
Remodeling show is coming up. The Chapter agreed to have a booth, need to get this set up.

New Business: Things have been happening on the State level in both lowa and lllinois. HB 0138
was. signed into law by lllinois Governor requiring IECC, IBC, and IPMC in all non-code
jurisdictions. Because of the presenter this was cut short, Bob Neale will be at the next meeting
to discuss in more detail. There are new Federal laws coming in effect for those involved in
remodeling to have certifications in lead abatement. Crowe made a motion that Bill Newberry
become a lifetime member of the Chapter, seconded by Thorpe. Newberry informed the group
that Norm Neely was also designated a life member.



The next meeting will be September 25 at the Sunset Marina in Rock island for the Annual Steak
Fry. Members were asked to RSVP, emails will follow with details. There being no additional
business and a presenter from a truss company, a motion to adjourn was made by Whitley and
second by Crowe. A voice vote was taken, motion carried. Meeting adjourned by Past
President Anderson at 12:25 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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Greg Thorpe
Secretary/Treasurer
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